
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Brian Schultz 
Thursday, June 16, 2022 3:32 PM 
'mdeterding@sfflaw.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/16/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04038-2022 

Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID= 30212) 

Thee-filed document (developer agreement between Peoples Water Service Company of Florida, Inc. and 
aDoor Development, LLC) has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as 
an e-filing. Developer agreements are not placed in any open dockets and should be forwarded directly to the 
Division of Economics (ECO), with attention to Shannon Hudson and Jovon Snipes, and not filed with the 
Office of Commission Clerk. If you have additional questions regarding same, please contact the Division of 
Economics directly at: 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Economics 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Main Phone Line: (850) 413-6410 
Shannon Hudson: SHudson@psc.state.fl.us 
Jovon Snipes: JSnipes@PSC.ST ATE.FL.US 

As a convenience, we have forwarded the Developer Agreement to ECO/Hudson and Snipes on your behalf. I 
hope you find that information helpful. 
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